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Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

 

Dear Parent and Carers  

 

What a week.  Where do we start….  

 

The year 6’s end of year show:  It was phenomenal…  I really was blown 
away.   Every year there are one or two surprises from individuals who shine 
in these shows.  It’s been incredible to see these children blossom over the 
years.  Whilst watching the children today, I had a little flashback to the 
dark old days of lockdown. This group of children, for some reason, really 
stick in my mind from lockdown.   To see them up on stage today – smiling, 
singing, dancing… being amazing - It really did bring a tear to my eye.  I                
often say that us adults can learn so much from the children: resilience,               
living in the moment, fearless, confident…  the list goes on.   So, a massive 
well done to all of the year 6 children, and of course to Mrs Cutler and Mrs 
Merrifield.  These two adults are also pretty amazing. I cannot thank them 
enough for all their hard work and effort.   

 

So, we are keeping everything crossed that tomorrow will be a nice sunny day 
for the summer fayre.  Thank you in advance for all your amazing support 
and donations so far, and a special thank you to Mr & Mrs Hird.  Again, they 
have been so generous in giving up their time and equipment to us.  We are so 
grateful – and very lucky to have parents like that in our school.   

 

That’s all from me this week - I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.   

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

 

      Kieran Walsh 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 94.4 

Year 2 95.5 

Year 3 95.5 

Year 4 95.6 

Year 5 90.0 

Year 6 95.0 

Totals 94.3 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is –  

 

Absorb   

 
Definition 1 :  to take in or soak up.  

Definition 2 :  to hold the full attention of.  

 
The children were absorbed by the story.   

 

 Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Alissia, Jacob, Reuben 

Y2: Darcie, Edie, Oscar 

Y3: Anna, Amelia, Jowan 

Y4: Finnley, Ella-Rose, Lerryn 

Y5: Dalton, Alice, Caitlin 

Y6: All of Year 6  
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  

  

 Thursday 18th July—last day of term 

Nursery only. 

 Friday 19th July—Last day of term  

 Tuesday 3rd September—inset day 

 Wednesday 4th September—return to 

school. 

 Monday 14th October  - inset day 

 Monday 28th October—1st November—

Half term 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘faire scolaire’ 

means                       

‘school fair’ in  

 in French. 

 

This week’s discussion is:  

If I put a bunch of flowers in the back of a computer, does that make it a vase? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 



Random fun 

fact of the week!  

The blue whale is  the largest known animal to ever have lived. 

Far bigger than any dinosaur, an adult blue whale can grow to a massive 30m long and weigh more than 180,000kg - that's about the 

same as 30 Tyrannosaurus Rex! Its tongue alone can weigh the same as an elephant and its heart can weigh the same as a car.  
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Healthy snacks 

As a school we  like to  encourage  children to bring in 

healthy snacks for their break time.   

Please continue to provide your children with lovely fruit 

and veg as a snack to help fuel their brains for learning. 


